
Stage 3 NEWS   
AAnother week nearly gone in this very busy term! 

Next Wednesday, Year 6 will be setting off for the highly anticipated Great 

Aussie Bush Camp. There is much excitement buzzing around, especially 

since we thought camp might not go ahead this year. 

Stay tuned for photos!!!! 

 

On Wednesday our Year 5 cohort will be competing in the annual Dancesport 
competition. Due to COVID restrictions the children won't be able to compete at 
Homebush this year. However, Gordon Gilkes (founder of Dancesport 
Confidence) has come up with an alternative solution.  All Year 5 children 
will have the opportunity to showcase what they have learnt over the past 15 
weeks and Gordon will record them performing the Cha Cha, Tango, Salsa 
and Jive. The recordings will then be uploaded to a secure webpage 
where professional adjudicators will mark our school. The children are very 
excited about performing and did a fabulous job this week during our dress 
rehearsal.  
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